
FLC VIRTUAL 
ANNUAL MEETING 

ZOOM WEBINAR

FAMILY FOREST MANAGEMENT: 
LEGACY PLANNING AND 

REGULATIONS

AUGUST 22, 2020 
9:00AM-3:30PM

PROGRAM SCHEDULE
9:00am-12:00pm
Avoiding the "Curse of the Third Generation:" 
Legacy Planning, Communication Skills and 
Business/Tax Vehicles for Family Governance
Tammy Cushing, PhD, Oregon State University
Two Families’ Perspectives (invited)

12:00pm-12:45pm
Lunch Break (on own)

1:00pm-2:00pm
Legislative Update: What COVID Has Wrought
Brian White, KP Public Affairs

2:00pm-3:00pm
FLC Business Meeting, Elect Board Members
Claire McAdams, Board President

REGISTRATION FEES*
The Annual Meeting Committee has set the 
registration fee schedule as follows:
Member Individual: $45
Member Family: $65 (two or more people)

Nonmember Individual: $60
Nonmember Family: $80 (two or more people)

*For the family registration fee, this is 
set for families who will have a group 
participating at one location. If you have 
family members participating in separate 
locations, then you will register separately 
as individuals.

ZOOM WEBINAR INFORMATION
The Annual Meeting will be presented 
virtually through Zoom Webinar. Once you 
have registered, we will send along the 
Zoom webinar information.
For Zoom webinar, you will need to have 
access to the internet and a computer to 
participate. You won't be able to participate 
by telephone only. To fully participate by 
computer only, your computer needs to 
have a microphone and speakers. If your 
computer does not have a microphone 
or speakers, you will need to use your 
telephone to hear the presentation while 
watching it on your computer.
In order to minimize our expenses, the 
registration brochure will be emailed to 
members and others. It will also be posted 
on the website when ready. We are only 
mailing to those members who requested 
mailings.

SILENT AUCTION
In staying with our tradition to raise needed 
funds, we will continue with conducting 
a silent auction. Fundraising during our 
Annual Meeting has been critical for 
reaching FLC’s annual budgetary goals. 
We are using an online program named 
“Better Unite.” This is our chosen platform 
for mobile bidding so that we can all 
voluntarily participate and enjoy the similar 
sort of fund raising entertainment from the 
comfort of our homes. Bidders will receive 

real time scoreboard results to track auction 
items and their bidding results.
To contribute your item to the silent 
auction, we have an online form linked with 
the Annual Meeting brochure. Complete 
and submit this form for your item to be 
included. Details explaining how to use 
the online silent auction program will be 
emailed separately and also available on 
FLC’s website.  
We hope that our members and public 
guests participate generously to make this 
year’s silent auction successful. For our 
members who are not using computers, 
we hope that you will get together with 
another family member or FLC member to 
participate in FLC’s Annual Meeting and 
silent auction.

SUBMIT YOUR SILENT AUCTION 
ITEM DESCRIPTION
Below are some ideas for your consideration 
in contributing silent auction items: 
• 	 A stay at your vacation home or property, 

for now or “The Time After.”  Consider 
submitting a photo (optional) with  
your description.

• 	 Commit to making a post-COVID brunch 
or dinner for 4 or 6 at your home. 

• 	 Donate your season tickets (sports,  
symphony, concert series, etc.) for one 
sports event or performance, online or 
actual (post-COVID). 

• 	 A learning experience: show someone 
how you do burn piles, pre-commercial 
thinning, or another forest management 
activity. 

 • 	Donate a gift certificate good for any of 
the stores you use and love...online or 
brick-and-mortar.

Below is the link to the form for submitting 
silent auction items.
https://bit.ly/FLC2020SilentAuctionForm
In short, let's see how much fun we can 
have, and support Forest Landowners of 
California, within our current limitations.  
By our actions, let's say This Too Shall Pass, 
and a better future awaits.
We thank you in advance for your 
continued support.

HOW TO CONNECT TO THE ANNUAL 
MEETING ZOOM WEBINAR ON 
AUGUST 22
Once you register, we will send a confirma-
tion of your registration. In addition, we will 
send a confirmation through Zoom with the 
links to the Annual Meeting sessions.

QUESTIONS?
Contact Deidre Bryant at the FLC office: 
(877) 326-3778  
deidreb@forestlandowners.org


